
Notice for Technology Degree Graduates Seeking 
Licensure 

 

Pursuant to SC Code of Laws, Section 40-22-222, 
consideration of licensure for individuals who have 
graduated in a baccalaureate ETAC/ABET or TAC/ABET 
accredited curriculum will cease to exist as of July 1, 2020.  

Although the opportunity for licensure of technology 
degree graduates will cease to exist on July 1, 2020, 
individuals who desire to be a licensed Professional 
Engineer in South Carolina may still do so by meeting the 
qualifying education, examination, and experience 
requirements contained in SC Code of Laws, Section 40-22-
220(C).  

 

 

 

 

 


